From: AnnMarie Snider < M.F.I.P.P.A Sec 14(1)>

Sent: Sunday, April 7, 2024 7:03 PM To: clerks <clerks@oshawa.ca>

Subject: Oshawa museum expansion support

Sent from my iPhone

Hello councillors and Mayor Carter,

I am writing this email to express my support for the Oshawa Museum and their request today for city of Oshawa to support their request of permission to expand at the lakefront.

It is important to them to be able to have the cities' support in this, as they need the space to continue to deliver their programs to the best of their ability to the public, and to store their ever growing collections of Oshawa's past.

As a member of the Oshawa Historical Society, it is of regret that I will not be able to come support in person Monday afternoon, but please include this letter in the Monday April 8th meeting along with the others who have written in support of this request.

Sincerely, a friend in Heritage

Annmarie Snider